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Larry Strawderman Ted Gandolfo, Chairman Assassination

Information and Privacy Coordinator Information Committee
Centrxl Intelligence Agency 1214 First Avenue-(APT. 3a)
Washington, D.C. New York, N.Y. 10021

20505 : Phone # (212) 288-1596
, December 21, 1986

Dear Mr. Strawderman,

Enclosed, please f£ind my most recent newsletter entitled, "Assassination
U.S.A ", which is sent out bi-monthly to more than 2,700 subscribers across the gountry.
As you see, the lead cover story, and the revelations it contains is the primary reason

T am sending it to you and the Agency.. g, govestating information published herein will

" no doubt speak for itself. This story, ‘revealed here for the very first time anywhere in

ANY publication is entirely true in every aspect, and is completely documented and

°°mb°nt°d; by the enclosed and, indeed, other corroborative evidence in my personal

files and possession, and elsewhere, where I have submitted it all and placed it in
the possession of several persons, should mine ever become ".ost" or in some way
confiscated by whomsoever. I am a more than 23 year private researcher on the JFK
assassination and have appeared as guest expert on more thsn 250 radio & TV shows,
including my own hourly weekly cable TV shows in 1977 & 1978. I have also compiled the
largest, all-inclusive tape-recorded library in the world on this case, mumbering more
than 5,000 hours at present, and contimuing..

The reason I am pending you the enclosed information is in the fervent
hope that you and/or anyone else in the Agency will respond to the information contained
herein, hopefully as moon as is possible. If and when I receive a reply from the Agency
I will be only too happy to publish it in my next newsletter for the edification of my
many subscribers and listening audience during radio shows I am still appearing on re this
case. Should I not receive a reply or any response at all, that, in and of itself will
be reported out by myself as well, and will, in fact be indicative of certain things relating
to & lack of "deniability" regarding this matter from you..the Agency. I await your,

hopefully soon, reply and response eagerly.
Sincerely y
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Ted Gandolfo, Chairman: A.I.C




